
BELONGINGS BAG
Art-inspired bags are eco-friendly 
and constructed of 80 gsm 100% 
non-woven polypropylene.  Bags 
have reinforced 26” handles with 
velcro closure on the top center.  
Dimensions are 15” H x 20” W x 5 
3/4” D.  Optional adhesive bag 
labels with patient name and 
room number are available.

DOOR HANGER
Door hangers posted suggest the 
area is a quiet zone and help to
protect family privacy during the 
final hours of life.  Hangers are
printed on sturdy 14-pt card stock, 
3.5” x 8.5” with a glossy UV coating 
front and uncoated back.

SYMPATHY CARD
Place cards in bags for family 
members at the bedside or mail 
them as bereavement follow-up. 
Sympathy cards are 4” x 5.5” with 
a standard matte finish.  Inside   
message reads “With caring 
thoughts and sympathy for your 
loss.”  Cards and door hangers are 
available in Spanish.

SEED PACKET
Include a Memory Garden Seed 
Packet when handing over 
patient belongings to receiving 
family members.  Family members
can plant a beautiful wildflower 
garden in memory of their loved 
ones.  Flowers will bloom in all 
regions of the United States.

Transitional Bridges has experience navigating end-of-life and 
loss from both the perspective of a professional who has worked
in the healthcare industry and as a daughter. We sought to find 
answers to this experience and discovered best-in-class programs 
across the globe that serve as the foundation of our program.

Transitional Belongings Bags are designed for hospitals and in-
patient hospice facilities to transfer personal belongings to
the family after a patient has passed away. 

At the core of our offering are Compassion Kits. Our kits include 
Transitional Belongings Bags, Door Hangers, and Sympathy Cards. 
We also offer an optional Memory Garden Seed Packet.

ABOUT US WHY CHOOSE US
Handing over belongings in a Transitional Belongings 
Bag is an empathetic way to show grieving families 
that their loved one’s belongings are respected, and 
sympathy for their loss is conveyed.

Our Compassion Kits empower healthcare professionals 
and impact community assistance for patients through 
proceeds.

Eco-friendly bags are a sustainable alternative to plastic 
and can be used to transfer belongings to various 
departments throughout the hospital.
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